

June 30, 2025

Subject: Cord Products Price Increase

Dear Valued Customer,

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming change in our pricing structure. Due to the continued rise in copper and increases in raw materials, we are announcing a price increase for cord products. The increase will range between 3% - 5% with the increase effective Monday, July 07, 2025.

In the coming days, your Southwire representative will reach out to you to provide further details regarding these changes. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support. We value your business and look forward to continuing to serve you.

Best regards,

Donna Ward

Senior Vice President, Utility and Specialty Sales

Southwire Company